Advocate Condell Medical Center

801 South Milwaukee Avenue || Libertyville, IL 60048 || T 847.362.2900 || advocatehealth.com

February 15, 2021

Courtney Avery, Administrator

lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery,

This letter is to inform the lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board that the
Advocate Condell Medical Center has discontinued the sixteen bed Pediatrics category
of service effective February 13, 2021, as requested in the Certificate of Exemption #E-
069-20. The approval of this application was received on January 12, 2021. As outlined
in the Certificate of Exemption application, the beds have been converted to 16
observation beds in the same location.

If you need additional information, please contact me at Matthew.Primack@aah.org or
Trent Gordon at Trent.Gordon@aah.org.

Sincerely,

K

Matthew L. Primack
President
Advocate Condell Medical Center
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